TOWN OF DILLON TOWN COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING

Tuesday, March 21, 2017 6:00 p.m. Dillon Town Hall

CALL TO ORDER & ROLL CALL

A special meeting of the Town Council of the Town of Dillon, Colorado, was held on Tuesday, March 21, 2017, at Dillon Town Hall, 275 Lake Dillon Drive, Dillon, CO. Mayor Burns called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and the following Council Members answered roll call: Brad Bailey, Jen Barchers, Kyle Hendricks, Mark Nickel, Carolyn Skowyra and Tim Westerberg. Staff members present were: Kerstin Anderson, Marketing and Communications Director; Tom Breslin, Town Manager; Dan Burroughs, Town Engineer, Mark Heminghous, Police Chief; Carri McDonnell, Finance Director; Matt Miano, Events Manager; Ned West, Town Planner; and Jo-Anne Tyson, Town Clerk.

SITE VISIT

Town Council members, Town staff, and members of the public walked to the proposed Crossroads at Lake Dillon Planned Unit Development project located on Lots 1, 1A, 1B, and 1C, Block B, New Town of Dillon, at 122, 134, and 176 Lake Dillon Drive. Town Engineer Dan Burroughs explained and gave visual representation of the project's lot lines, building mass, height, parking, shadowing, and lighting effects to the group. No discussion or public comments were made at the site.

ADJOURNMENT:

After returning to Town Hall and there being no further business, Mayor Burns declared the meeting adjourned at 6:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by:

Jo-Anne Tyson, Town Clerk